
"Policies, Strategies and Opportunities" webinar on opportunities for Hong Kong's 
legal industry under 14th Five-Year Plan held successfully (with photo) 
***************************************************************** 
  
    The "Policies, Strategies and Opportunities" webinar on opportunities for Hong 
Kong's legal industry under the 14th Five-Year Plan was held successfully this 
morning (April 12). The event was co-organised by the Law Society of Hong Kong 
and the Department of Justice, and supporting organisations included Invest Hong 
Kong and the Hong Kong Chinese Enterprises Association Legal Affairs Steering 
Committee. 
  
     The webinar was attended by guest speakers including Vice-Chairman of the 13th 
National Committee of the Chinese People's Political Consultative Conference Mr C 
Y Leung and Vice-Chairperson of the Committee for the Basic Law of the Hong Kong 
Special Administrative Region under the Standing Committee of the National People's 
Congress Ms Maria Tam. The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, delivered 
the closing remarks for the event. 
  
     Speakers enthusiastically shared their views and insights on topics including the 
measures for further promoting and stimulating Hong Kong's cross-boundary trade 
developments and the latest developments of Hong Kong's dispute resolution services 
under the 14th Five-Year Plan at the webinar. They also spoke on their experiences in 
contributing their expertise and career development on the Mainland. 
  
     In her closing remarks, Ms Cheng pointed out that the 14th Five-Year Plan 
promotes Hong Kong's development in various key areas and supports Hong Kong in 
fully utilising its unique status and advantages. These measures will further highlight 
the importance of Hong Kong as an international dealmaking and legal and dispute 
resolution services centre. Different sectors of Hong Kong should grasp the 
opportunities and better integrate into national development by complementing the 
country's "dual circulation" development strategy. 
  
     She said she believed that the 14th Five-Year Plan will bring more and better 
opportunities for the local legal and dispute resolution services sector, and further 
increase the demand for Hong Kong's legal and dispute resolution services from the 
Mainland and international communities. 
  
     The full event will be available for review later at the Hong Kong Legal Hub's 

https://www.legalhub.gov.hk/events_detail.php?a=271&v=-policies-strategies-and-opportunities-webinar-on-opportunities-for-hong-kong-s-legal-industry-under-the-14th-five-year-plan


website. 
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